Fred

Madison, WI

August 21, 2024

Mayor's Office

210 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Room 403 Madison, VVI 53703

Dear Mayor Rhodes-Conway,

My name is Fred and I am one of your constituents. I am writing today to ask you if it is possible for you to change the color of the trash truck that comes by my house. I would prefer a purple trash truck or a rainbow colored trash truck I love the blue one, but maybe a new color would be exciting tool Thank you for your consideration of this extremely important matter.

Looking forward to your response!

Sincerely,

Fred

(3-year-old trash truck connoisseur)







